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1st March 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents 

Mini-Tennis Competition – Stour Centre – Tuesday, 5th March 2019 

Your child has been asked to play in a mini-tennis competition on Tuesday, 5th March at the Stour Centre, 

Ashford.   The event will start at 1pm and finish at 3pm and I will be attending the event with our team.  We 

hope to leave school at around 12.30pm.  I will be able to transport the children to and from the event and 

we should be back at school by 3.30pm (approx). 

The children will need navy/black shorts and trainers – the school will provide our team polo shirt tops on 

the day.  

Please complete the permission slip and return to school to confirm your child is available to play. 

Team: Max, Evie, Connor, Sophie. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Andrew Stapley 

Headteacher 

 

 

Mini-Tennis Competition – Stour Centre – Tuesday, 5th March 2019 

 

My child (name) ________________________________________ will / will not be available to play. 

 

 

Parent Signature: ___________________________________________________ 


